
    

 

AGENDA ITEM 

 
2018 OSHR Outreach Visit Review of EHS.............presented by Aaron Leftwich, EHS Director 

 

Summary:  In 2016, the State of NC OSHR Division determined they would begin outreach 

reviews of all Safety areas, statewide, beginning with schools in the UNC System.  

These reviews began in late 2016, and the process has since been revised through the advice 

of the UNC System Office.  The examiner will visit each campus within an established time 

frame pre-determined by OSHR and the respective University EHS Director.  The examiner will 

review up to four areas of responsibility (program management functions) that the EHS Director 

has provided for evaluation purposes. The tentative date for WSSU is April 3rd.  The EHS 

Director from NC A&T State University will accompany the examiner.  

 

Action:  None.  For informational purposes only. 

 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Audit, Risk, and Compliance Committee 

Thursday, March 15, 2018 

10 – 11:30 AM 


